
Hello Fellow Table Tennis Players, 

Next Brighton Club night is Wednesday April 17, 2024.  We had 10 players last week. 

The Club has moved to 840 Rickett Road in Brighton.  Turn west on the street (Sisu Knoll Dr.) just south of 

the railroad tracks then take the 2nd entrance to the right which is Rita Ann St.  The building is on your 

left and has a large 840 near the center of the building. Use the left most people door of the building.  

We will play on Wednesdays, 6-9pm, starting November 15, 2023 through May 2024.  We have 10 

tournament tables. The fee will be $5 per player, per date for open play.  Please bring exact paper 

money.  It is a 75 ft. x 75 ft. space with very high ceilings and a cement floor. 

Thanks, 

Best Regards, 

Jerry Sagady 

TT Club Caretaker 

 

 


